Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
‘ Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City
Tel. Nos. (632) 929-6626 to 29; (632) 929-6252; 929-6620; 929-6633 to 35
E-mail: web@denr.gov.ph; Website: www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

FOR: All Bureau Directors
FMB, BMB, LMB, ERDB, MGB, EMB

All Regional Executive Directors
Regions 1-13, CAR, NCR

Heads of Attached Agencies
NAMRIA, NWRB, PCSD, LLDA

FROM: THE DIRECTOR
Financial and Management Service

SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF COVID-19 RELATED EXPENSES AND
UPDATED NUMBER OF VACCINATED PERSONNEL AS
OF AUGUST 31, 2021

DATE: 04 September 2021

In view of the continuous updating of COVID-19 related information of the
Department and for the conduct of Budget Deliberation on both Houses of Congress,
kindly submit through e-mail the above mentioned requirements to budget@denr.gov.ph
not later than 08 September 2021.

We greatly appreciate your immediate compliance on this matter.

Thank you.

ANGELITO V. FONTAN]LLA

MEMO NO, 2021 « 604

Let’s Qrow Green.



